
All Illinois School Board Members must receive training in professional development leadership 

(P.A. 97-8) and the Open Meetings Act (P.A. 97-504).   Mandatory training will also be required 

after the new teacher evaluation requirements are implemented in each school district. Mandatory 

training for trauma-informed practices for students and staff must be completed beginning in the 

fall of 2023.  For additional information, see Board policy 2:120, Board Member Development. 

The following table contains mandatory training that was completed by each Board Member.   

When the training was provided by the Illinois Association of School Boards, the acronym “IASB” 

follows the listed activity. 

 

NAME TRAINING DATE COMPLETED 

 

Fay Bowie OMA- IASB/ IL ATTY.GEN/ 

BASIC GOVERNANCE/ 

PDLT/PERA/TIP 

5/13/2025 

Nicole DeGrave OMA- IASB/ IL ATTY.GEN/ 

BASIC GOVERNANCE/ 

PDLT/PERA/TIP 

7/2023, 5/2024 

Al Haring OMA- IASB/ IL ATTY.GEN/ 

BASIC GOVERNANCE/ 

PDLT/PERA/TIP 

6/2017, 6/2017, 6/2024 

Stephanie Peltzer OMA- IASB/ IL ATTY.GEN/ 

BASIC GOVERNANCE/ 

PDLT/PERA/TIP 

6/2023, 11/2023 

William Pender OMA- IASB/ IL ATTY.GEN/ 

BASIC GOVERNANCE/ 

PDLT/PERA/TIP 

7/2015, 7/2015, 8/2023 

 

David Rush OMA- IASB/ IL ATTY.GEN/ 

BASIC GOVERNANCE/ 

PDLT/PERA/TIP 

7/2017, 7/2017, 3/2024 

Megan Wendtland OMA- IASB/ IL ATTY.GEN/ 

BASIC GOVERNANCE/ 

PDLT/PERA/TIP 

5/4/2025 

 


